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Dear Parents, 
 

Additional Liberal Studies Lessons for MS4 Students  
 

The school has arranged additional Liberal Studies lessons for MS4 students with 
details set out below.  
 

Date: 15/9, 29/9, 13/10, 27/10, 17/11 (Saturday) 
Time: 8:30a.m. to 10:30a.m. 
Venue: N23A or N23B, Campus 2  
Teacher in-charge: Ms. WONG Yee Wah, Mr. LI Yun Leun 
Class Arrangement: Please refer to the class list posted on the notice board in the 

homeroom  
 

If your child cannot attend the lesson(s), please write a letter to inform the subject 
teacher before the lesson(s). Please fill in the Reply Slip below and have your child return it 
to the subject teacher on 15th September (Saturday).  
 

Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 

Paul CHO     
 Principal      

  
－－－－－－－－－－－－－－－－－－－－－－－－－－－－－－－－－－－－－ 

Reply Slip 
“Additional Liberal Studies Lessons for MS4 Students“ 

（Please return it to the subject teacher on 15th September） 
(Please put a “ ” in the appropriate box )  

 
Dear Principal, 

 
I have noted the content of the circular ‘‘Additional Liberal Studies Lessons for MS4 

Students”. 
 

 I agree to have my child attend the lessons arranged. 

 My child will not be available to attend the lesson(s) arranged.  
Reason(s): ________________________________. (Please enclose a parent’s letter.)  
 

 

Student’s Name: __________________ Class and Class Number: _____________ (     ) 

Parent’s Name: __________________ Parent’s Signature: __________________

Date: __________________ Contact Number: __________________
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